
University of Calgary — Payroll Deduction - Mathison Hall Brick x Brick Campaign
Name  UCID # 

Department  Faculty  Unit 

Home Address 

Home Phone  Work Email 

Gift Information

    Alumni     Anonymous

I wish to make a:

Semi-monthly gift (2x per month) for 25 months: $50 per pay period

Monthly gift (1x per month) for 25 months: $100 every other pay period (deducted from the payment received on the 10th of each month)

Semi-monthly gift (2x per month) for 12 months: $104 per pay period

Monthly gift (1x per month) for 12 months: $208 every other pay period (deducted from the payment received on the 10th of each month)

Payroll deduction requests will be processed on the next available pay cycle.

MAKE YOUR MARK ON MATHISON HALL 
Thank you for being a part of the Brick x Brick Campaign!

With a gift of $2,500 you will write yourself into the next chapter of the Haskayne School of Business. In recognition of your contribution, your name will be 
added to a commemorative installation on a prominent brick wall in the atrium of Mathison Hall for a ten-year period. The installation will be unveiled in 
early 2023 to coincide with the opening of the Winter Semester and the inaugural classes in the building.

Your gift lays a foundation for the next generation of business leaders and we are grateful for the continued support of our Haskayne community. This is a 
great opportunity to make your mark, pay tribute to a friend or family member or memorialize a loved one. 

INSCRIPTION DETAILS: A member of the Haskayne Advancement Team will connect with you at the end of the month to collect your inscription wording 
for the Mathison Hall Brick x Brick installation.

Together, let’s build Mathison Hall.

Date Signature

Gifts made by payroll deductions are tax-deductible, however, no individual tax receipts will be issued. Charitable donations made by payroll deduction will 
be included in Box 46 on your T4 summary at the end of each tax year. 

PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED FORM (by email or mail) TO:

Email: gptr@ucalgary.ca 

Mail:

University of Calgary
Office of Advancement
ATTN: Gift Processing
OVC 131
2500 University Dr NW T2N 1N4

For inquiries related to your payroll pledge, please call Gift Processing and Tax Receipting at 403.210.6239 or email gptr@ucalgary.ca

University of Calgary Charitable Registration # 10810 2864 RR0001.

This information is being collected under the authority of the FOIP Act. It is required to process your donation and will be used for the purposes of updating and 
maintaining donor records. If you have any questions about the collection, use or disclosure of this information, please contact give@ucalgary.ca.
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